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We have 2 of our members headed to 
Toronto to compete in the International 

Axe Throwing Championships! 

Summer league is starting on the 19th!!! It 
is only $50 since it is not a full 

membership semester like the Fall and 
Spring semesters. 

We are currently building our Aggie 
Blades calendar for the fall. If you have 
any ideas for events that you would like 
to see added, please reach out to Adam. 
We can’t promise that it will happen, but 

your suggestions will be taken into 
consideration. 

This year we are opening up our Summer 
League to any college student in BCS not 

just those already in Blades. 



Adam Miller:
June 9th

Grant Baker:
June 27th 
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